
NOTICE

BRILLION PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the regular scheduled meeting
of the Brillion Public Library Board of Trustees scheduled for Wednesday,
December 20th, 2023, has been RESCHEDULED. The Brillion Public
Library Board of Trustees will meet on Wednesday, December 13th, 2023, at
3:00 pm at the Brillion Public Library.

Notice is given under my hand on this
the 17th day of November, 2023.

Lydia Dill,
Library Director


